CABLE ADDRESS "NATLEAG"

TELEPHONE QUEEN 6076

LEAGUE OF NATIONS SOCIETY IN CANADA

THE RT. HON. W. L. MACKENZIE KING, M.P.

HON. PRESIDENTS:
THE RT. HON. ARTHUR MEIGHEN, M.P.
PRESIDENT:

ROBERT FORKE, M.P.

VICE-PRESIDENTS:

THE HON. H. S. BELAND, M.P.
THE HON. N. W. ROWELL, K.C.

THE RT. HON. SIR ROBERT L. BORDEN. G.C.M.G.
CHAIRMAN OF EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE:

HON, TREASURER;
SIR ARTHUR W. CURRIE, G,C.M.G.
HON, SECRETARY;
J. E. MACPHERSON

GENERAL SECRETARY:
H. G. RICHARDSON
(TO WHOM ALL COMMUNICATIONS SHOULD BE ADDRESSED)

41-42 CARLETON CHAMBERS, OTTAWA

January 12th 1925.

Dear Sir Arthur Currie.

I have the pleasure to send for your information copies of my report on the work of this Society for the past two months and the financial statement.

You will, I am sure, be pleased to learn that a very active campaign is being organized for new membership by the women's societies such as the Canadian Clubs, Council of Women, Hadassah and Daughters of the Empire.

Our Annual Meeting is to be held on Friday, January 30th in Ottawa and I am desired by Sir Robert Borden and the Executive Committee to convey their hope that you will be able to attend.

Yours very truly,

M. Muhambon

General Secretary.

Sir Arthur W. Currie, G.C.M.G., K.C.B., Principal and Vice-Chancellor, McGill University, MONTREAL, Canada.